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October 3, 2023

TO: Rio Dell City Council
FROM: Kyle Knopp, City Manager
SUBJECT: Discussion on Management Analyst Position

IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT THE CITY COUNCIL.:

Discuss, consider and provide direction to staff, if any.

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION

The City Manager would like to discuss possible changes to the personnel allocation in the City,
including a possible recommendation to alter or eliminate the management analyst position and
and the creation of a similar position that is more focused on public works project and
departmental management.
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